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PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to steps that can be taken to address, 
evaluate and improve the fire safety protocols when dealing with issues posed by dwellings 
occupied by individuals who engage in excessive storage. 

Recommendation for Council action: 

NOTE and FILE the Los Angeles Fire Department (LAFD) report dated January 13, 2016, 
attached to the Council file, relative to steps that can be taken to address, evaluate and improve 
the fire safety protocols when dealing with issues posed by dwellings occupied by individuals 
who engage in excessive storage. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY 

At the meeting held on December 6, 2016, your Public Safety Committee considered an LAFD 
report relative to the steps that can be taken to address, evaluate and improve the fire safety 
protocols when dealing with issues posed by dwellings occupied by individuals who engage in 
excessive storage. After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee 
recommended that Council note and file the LAFD report, inasmuch as the report is submitted 
for information only and no further Council action is necessary. This matter is now forwarded to 
the Council for its consideration. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

PUBLIC SAFETYCOMMITTEE 

MEMBER VOTE 
ENGLANDER: YES 
BUSCAINO: YES 
BONIN: YES 
O'FARRELL: YES 
MARTINEZ: ABSENT 
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